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BY E-MAIL  
 
July 11, 2012 
 
Suzanne Wilson 
Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc. 
7447 Pin Oak Dr. 
P.O. Box 120 
Niagara Falls ON  L2E 6S9 
 
 
Dear Ms. Wilson: 
 
 
Re: Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc. 

Application for Disposition of Account 1562  
Board File Number EB-2012-0028 
 

The Board is in receipt of your July 10, 2012 letter requesting an extension until July 25, 

2012, for Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc. (NPEI) to file complete responses to Board 

staff and Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) interrogatories. 

 
The Board hereby provides the extensions listed below. 
 

1. NPEI shall file with the Board complete responses to the interrogatories and 

deliver them to all other parties no later than July 25, 2012. 

 

2. Board staff may file a written final submission with the Board and deliver it to 

NPEI and VECC no later than August 9, 2012. 

 

3. VECC may file a written final submission with the Board and deliver it to NPEI no 

later than August 14, 2012. 

 

4. If NPEI wishes to respond to the submissions, its written response must be filed 

with the Board and delivered to all other parties by August 28, 2012. 
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Please direct any questions relating to this matter to Suresh Advani, Advisor at +1 (416) 

440-7742 or e-mail Suresh.Advani@ontarioenergyboard.ca.  

 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 


